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 MERRIMACK SCHOOL BOARD POLICY IJOA 

 

 

FIELD TRIPS AND EXCURSIONS 

 

The Merrimack School District encourages off-site educational experiences that expand the 

school curriculum and that also educate the whole child.  Such experiences are viewed as class 

time in another location.  It is the responsibility of each Principal to assure that such student 

experiences are thoroughly planned in the interest and protection of the pupils involved and that 

the behavioral expectations are the same as in the classroom.  Educational alternatives will be 

provided to students who do not attend a field trip. 

 

The Principal and the Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum, Instruction and Assessment will 

approve or disapprove any field trip request. 

 

 

Legal References: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st Reading: September 9, 2024 

2nd Review: September 23, 2024 

3rd Review: October 21, 2024 

Adoption: October 21, 2024 

 

 


